On behalf of our Board and our leadership team,
Sakku Investments Corporation is pleased to
share that a new Kivallig Larga facility will be
available in Winnipeg for clients travelling for
medical services. Further details and a formal

announcement will be made in the coming
weeks. We'd like to thank the board of the
Kivallig Inuit Association and our Board at

Sakku Investments Corporation for their support

and direction on this exciting development.
We'd also like to thank the Government of
Nunavut for allowing us the opportunity to

provide this important service to Kivallirmiut. A
transition period is underway. Stay tuned for

more on this exciting news!




